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Executive Session 

  

The Springs Valley School Board met in Executive Session at 6:18 PM on Thursday, 

December 3, 2020.  The meeting was conducted as a virtual meeting.  Board members 

Mr. Justin Wininger, Mr. Chris Burton, Mr. Dustin Farris, Mr. Todd Marshall, Mr. Joel 

Dalton, and Mrs. Jennifer Shipman were present.  Dr. Trevor Apple, Mrs. Renee 

Childress, Mr. Kyle Neukam, and Dr. Matt Williams were also in attendance.  Mrs. Beth 

Cave and Mr. Kerry Lueken were present for a portion of the meeting.  Mrs. Cheryl 

Lynch did not attend the meeting. 

 

During the Executive Session, the topics of prospective employees, job performance 

evaluation, collective bargaining, school safety and security, personnel, and litigation 

were discussed.  No subject matters were discussed in the Executive Session other than 

the subject matters specified in the public notice. 

 

The Executive Session adjourned at 7:12 PM.   
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